
Chair Kropf, Vice-Chairs Chotzen and Wollan, and Members of the Committee: 

 

I oppose SB 238A and I urge you to vote in down in Committee.  This bill would allow law 

enforcement agencies to use unwarranted surveillance drones in Oregon communities.  Allowing 

police to bypass judicial orders would open this technology to abuse and would have a high 

likelihood of infringing on the Constitutional rights or Oregon citizens.  I urge a NO vote! 


